
VIBC Newsletter June/July Events 
 

 

June 21st…… Mike Akey invited Glenn as his first guest to his personal 

range on Quadra Island. It is a 30-minute drive from Mike’s house on 

northern part of Quadra Island, 4-wheel drive required for travel. COVID 

cannot stop Mike from training! A Quadra first one lane biathlon range.  

________________________________________________________________ 

June 27/28th……SUCCESSFUL WORK PARTY!!! The old stove was 

removed from the hut, installed a new stove, rock stairs  built in front of 

hut, grass was cut, new vent at the back of the outhouse, sea can was 

cleaned /organized and every other  target was lowered. Thanks to all who 

participated (over 17) in preparing the range for the season!  

THE RANGE IS NOW OPEN FOR THE SEASON!!!!! Please be mindful of 

the required documents that are mandatory before accessing the 

range.  

________________________________________________________________ 

July 04/05th……..Summer kicked off with a well-planned Summer 

Training Camp led by Jess Blenkarn, BC Head Coach with the help of club 

coaches. The camp involved 12 kids roller skiing, fitness testing, hiking and 

shooting.  This was the first regional training camp taught by Jess. In 

addition, Clay Whitman taught 7 participants an Advanced Official’s 

Course. The volunteers in this club always step up and make a difference, 

thanks again. 

 

PLEASE SEE PHOTOS ON NEXT PAGES.  
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WORK PARTY PHOTOS…. 
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MIKE’S RANGE ON QUADRA ISLAND…… 

 

 

 

STAY SAFE AND HAPPY TRAINING!!! 


